
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 8:49:30 PM

First name: Kelly

Last name: Eigler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

 

The ANCILA cabins, in reference to the FSH 2709.11-2021-01 regulations, should not be permitted to remain in

perpetuity by changing these regulations to allow renewal ad infinitum.  "Traditional and customary" sounds

benign, but is an open door to human occupation when in fact the cabins were never meant to be permanent,

never meant to be deeded by eminent domain and are, in fact, on public land that is meant to be wilderness.  I do

not think wilderness means "free lodging in my random great uncles cousin's wife's cabin" and I oppose changing

the regulations.  


